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 March 28, 2013 
 
Dear Homeowners & Residents 
 
I am contacting you on behalf of the Board of Directors for The Oaks at Brookfield Farms 
Home Owners Association. We’re reaching out to inform you about our newly-launched 
website designed to keep everyone updated on events and news throughout the 
community. Check it out at www.oakshoa.net. Please note that this is the only officially 
recognized website of The Oaks at Brookfield Farms HOA in Puyallup, WA. 
 
As the weather starts getting nicer and the days get longer, we are all cleaning up our 
homes and lawns for the “Beautiful” spring and summer (that we all hope for); you must 
be wary of thefts and drug activity in the neighborhood potentially picking up. 
Remember to remove items of value from within your cars that can be seen by 
passersby.  Also make sure to lock all doors on your vehicles and houses. Any and all 
suspicious activity should be reported to the Pierce County Sheriff Office, Emergency (9-
1-1), Non-Emergency (253-798-4721). It is always a smart idea to get descriptions of 
individuals and license plate numbers. “Better safe than sorry” 
 
The Home Owner Association is limited to what we can do for these situations and need 
all the help we can get from our community to alleviate this problem. Don’t ever 
hesitate to make police aware of any and all suspicious behavior.  
 
On a lighter note we have a new Association Manager from JC Higgins & Associates, 
Robert Eacrett. He can be reached through our website or email 
(manager@oakshoa.net).  
 
 
Sincerely, 
The Oaks at Brookfield Farms 
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